
 
 

Chair Michael Dembrow and members of the Senate Committee on Environment 

and Natural Resources 

 

HB 2250 – Strong NO - allows environmental agencies law making authority if 

federal environment laws reduce their impact below the January 19, 2017, laws 

circumventing legislative and public input. 

 

This bill exemplifies the pitiful attitude of the majority party and their denial to 

abide by the Republic we live in. It’s a poor example to our children to defy our 

American heritage. This bill is a direct attack against President Trump deregulating 

unlawful Executive Orders and EPA Rules.  

 

This bill will prohibit Oregon from benefiting from those deregulations. Legislators 

are supposed to care for Oregon’s financially benefitting from federal acts. 

 

The Clout Research poll released today makes it clear how unsupported 

Democrats are and people don’t want to pick up the bill for an agenda that has no 

basis in science. We are looking for representation of the people, voting to 

benefit the people and let up on the socialism agenda. 

 

Donna Bleiler 

FAST Legacy 

 
 


